
 

Notices 
 

A warm welcome back as the weather begins to turn colder! We hope you all 
enjoyed the Christmas break and made some fantastic new family memories. 

We’ve enjoyed seeing all the children return and settle back into school.  

Thank you all for your continued support and understanding as school staff 
and pupils continue to adapt to COVID changes to guidance. 

PE Days  
 

Year R – Monday & Thursday 
Year 1 – Wednesday 
Year 2 – Monday 
Year 3 – Thursday  

Year 3 - Swimming on Tuesday 
(Engineers 11th, 18th, 25th January) 
(Builders 1st, 8th, 15th February) 

 
Year 4 – Thursday 
Year 5 – Wednesday 
Year 6 – Tuesday 

Year 6 – Swimming on Thursday 
 

 

Primary School Applications – Nursery Children 
 

The submission date for on-time applications for a Reception Primary School 

place for Sept 2022 is Midnight on 15th January 2022 and this is 

when the on-line system will close. Please apply at: www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions   

 

If you have any questions or problems with your application, please get in 
touch in the email/call the school office so that we can help.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.bristol.gov.uk/schooladmissions


What’s Been Happening this Week? 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, Year Four took part 
in an Ancient Greek themed day. 
They learnt a little about Greek 
theatre and made masks in the 

style of the originals. They made 
wreaths that were worn on the 
heads of the winning olympians 

before taking part in our own mini 
Olympic Games. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Email – Term 3 COVID update 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Certificates Awarded for Outstanding Achievement This Week 

 Learning Together: Ivy Holgate 

 Enthusiasm: Jasmine Pfister, Derby Tunde, Paulina Jastrzebska, 
Layla Friend, WHOLE of Chef Class, Liam Bateman 

 Challenge: Charlie Gilmour, Ferah Hazir, Leon Specki, Sande Amollo 

 Respect: Pixie Nichols, Isaac Abbas, Charlie Delaney 

 Trust:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week’s Menu – Week 3 
 
Monday: Pizza, Veggie Bolognese, Jacket Potato with Tuna or Tomato 
Pasta 
Tuesday: Chicken Roast, Butternut Squash and Potato Pastry or Tomato 
Pasta 
Wednesday: Sweet and Sour Chicken with Rice, Mac ‘N’ Cheese, Jacket 
Potato with Beans or Tomato Pasta 
Thursday: Pork Roast, Veggie Sausages, Jacket Potato with Beans 
Friday:  Fish Fingers and Chips, Meat-Free Nuggets, Jacket Potato with 
Tuna or Tomato Pasta 



Attendance this Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

KS1 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

KS2 
Position 

Class % 
Attendance 

1st  Film Makers 94.4 1st  Set Designers 95.9 

2nd   Pilots 94.3 2nd  Dentists 93.9 

3rd  Surgeons 94.3 3rd  Biologists 93.8 

4th  Horticulturalists 92.2 4th  Builders 91.1 

5th Umpires 90.8 5th    Chefs 90.8 

6th  Tree Surgeons 90.6 6th  Stonemasons 89.9 

   7th  Geneticists 88.8 

   8th  Engineers 83.6 

2021/22 School Dates 
Term 1 

Thursday 2 September to Friday 22 October 
(Thursday 2nd, Friday 3rd & Monday 6th September: INSET DAY) 

Term 2 
Monday 1 November to Friday 17 December 

(Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd November: INSET DAY) 
Term 3 

Tuesday 4 January to Friday 18 February 
(Tuesday 4th January: INSET DAY) 

Term 4 
Monday 28 February to Friday 8 April 

Term 5 
Monday 25 April to Friday 27 May 

Term 6 
Monday 6 June to Thursday 21 July 

(Friday 8th July: INSET DAY) 



 
 
 
 
Term 3 
TUESDAY 4th JANUARY  - INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
Wed 19th & Fri 21st January Year 4 Bristol Museum Trip TBC   
Monday 24th January  Living Eggs Delivered to Nursery 
Tuesday 8th February  Safer Internet Day 
Friday 18th February  LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
Term 4 
Monday 28th February  FIRST DAY OF TERM 
Thursday 3rd March  World Book Day 
Thursday 3rd March  Explorer Dome Year 1 TBC 
Monday 7th March  Fizz Pop Science Year 4 TBC 
Tues 8th & Weds 9th March Parents Evening 
Thursday 10th March  Parents Evening Nursery  
Wednesday 30th March Nursery Easter Bonnet Parade  
Mon 4th – Weds 6th April Year 3 Camp 
Friday 8th April   LAST DAY OF TERM 
 
 
 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know 
If you or your family are affected by symptoms of Covid 19 please do 
let the school office know so we can respond accordingly in school.  

 

 
 

 

  

DATA PROTECTION REGULATION – You may not be aware but the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into 

force in May 2018.  We are required to conduct due diligence for all parents to be aware of the regulation and how it 

affects their child and the way the school deals with their personal data.  Under the regulation we have a responsibility 

to ensure to the best of our ability that any personal data held is up to date.  We would ask that should any of your 

personal data change i.e. telephone number, address, medical needs etc that you please inform the school as soon as 
possible so we can update our records.  You will still receive an annual data collection sheet every September but we 

would ask you not to wait but inform the school of any changes immediately. 

Hawkspring – to support with drug and alcohol recovery. Telephone 
number:  0117 9642859 

https://www.bristol.gov.uk/coronavirus/what-you-need-to-know


 

www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 



 


